

5th March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## New start time for 958 service

Further to our letter dated the 29<sup>th</sup> January we have been monitoring the 958 bus service and a decision has been made to start this service at the later time of 7.35am from Monday 11<sup>th</sup> March.

Please ensure your child is aware of these changes.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

G.Wild

Dr G Wild

Vice Principal

St Mary's College Cranbrook Avenue Hull, HU6 7TN Tel. 01482 851136 Email. admin@smchull.org



Interim CEO Mrs K Siedle Head of School Mrs M Stead













